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LEPC Announces April 28th and 29th Virtual Information Sessions on Application Process 

for Current Funding Opportunities with a May 23rd Submission Deadline 

 
U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS - The Virgin Islands Law Enforcement Planning Commission (LEPC) is pleased 

to announce that there will be virtual information sessions at 10:30am – 12 noon, Monday, April 28th, 

and at 10:30a – 12 noon, and Tuesday, April 29th, respectively. 

 

LEPC serves as the State Administering Agency for United States Department of Justice grant funds 

awarded to the U.S. Virgin Islands. 

 

LEPC has issued RFPs for funding made available through the Violence Against Women (STOP) Act 

grant program and the Project Safe Neighborhood (PSN) grant program. These funding opportunities will 

close at 4:00 pm, Friday, May 23rd, respectively. 

 

Organizations interested in applying for funding through these funding opportunities are invited and 

encouraged to participate in either of the virtual information sessions. 

 

For more information, or to receive the link to the April 28th or April 29th virtual information sessions, visit 

the LEPC website at https://lepc.vi.gov or contact Ms. Carmen Potter at carmen.potter@lepc.vi.gov, or at 

340-774-6400. 

 

LEPC is committed to supporting criminal justice initiatives and programs through collaboration, advice, 

and resources to promote safer communities in the Virgin Islands. 
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